



St. Joseph Catholic Church 812 Lewis St, Canton MO 63435

Parish Secretary: Jennifer Neisen 573-719-0722

Office Phone: 573-288-3198

Office Hours – Wednesday 9:30am-1:30pm Friday 9:30am-1:30pm Email: stjosephcantonmo@gmail.com

FB: https://www.facebook.com/stjoecantonmo/ Web: https://info12480.wixsite.com/stjosephcanton

PC President: Ben Buening 217-440-6263

Pastor Fr. Callistus Okoroji Phone: 573-288-3198 cokoroji@diojeffcity.org

Sacrament of Reconciliation: 15 minutes before Sunday Mass

Sacraments: 6-12 months' notice; Marriage, Baptism, RCIA, Eucharist, Confirmation contact Fr. Callistus.

Gifts to God and Parish Thank you for your generous donations

	January 7,	2024
Envelopes:	\$1	1095.00
Loose:	<u>\$</u>	66.00
	\$1	1161.00
Mass	\$	20.00
Solemnity	\$	50.00
Improvemnet	t Fund \$	160.00

Mass Intentions:

01/28- Joanne & Eston Boudreau 02/04- Shirley Darlene Davis

Mass Schedule 01/29-02/04

Friday	02/02:	NO MASS
Thurs.	02/01:	NO MASS
Wed.	01/31:	NO MASS
Tuesday	01/30:	NO MASS
•		NO MASS

Saturday 02/03: 5:30pm Memphis **Sunday** 02/04: 8:00am Queen of Peace

10:00am St. Patrick

12:00pm St. Joseph

Mass Attendance: 01/07-29

Liturgical Assignments February 4, 2024

Lector: Wendy Wilson
Eucharistic Ministers: Howard Kirchner
Usher/Greeters:
 Margee Marsot & Bobbi Krueger
Rosary: Howard Kirchner
Money Counters:

Ben Buening & Angie Schaller

Prayers for Those in the Service

We ask your prayers for our men and women in the armed forces: James Yarrington, Katherine Faoro, Nicole Faoro, Dr. Linda Coates, Josh Lee, Garrett Bader, Justin Kimur, Lucas Dietrich and Cole Goings.

Prayers for Parishioners

St. Joseph's prayers for this week is for the family of Doug & Stephanie Collins. Please remember them and their families in your prayers.

St. Joseph Prayer List

Jan Bringer, Mary Ellen Clark, Amy
Coyle, Shirley Davis, Thelma Feldkamp,
Tim Grunewald, Larry Hayes, Shirley
Hinkle, Cole Hoewing, Carol Jaco, Joanne
Jennings, Adele Johnson, Danna Jones,
Clinton Kirchner, Janet Lillard, Gene
Lindsey, Diann Logsdon, Jerry Logsdon,
Julie Lubbert, Gina Manley & family,
Jenny Mainza & family, Margee Marsot,
Bill Martz, Ruth Moore, Todd Nunn, Mary
Ann Otte, Mark Shuman, E. H. Smith, Jim
Staub, Kiley Turnbaugh, Avery Uhlmeyer,
Beth Weaver, Bridget Whiston, Jim
White, Kay Wilson, Stefanie Collins,
Nancy Cary, Nancy Mueller

Updates

To receive the texts for church updates, please either call the office 573-288-3198. Or text **@bd987d6** to the number **81010**. If you have an emergency, you can call my cell 573-719-0722 or the Kahoka rectory to talk with Fr. Rob 660-727-3472.



If you would like to honor your loved one by having a Mass said please place your envelope in with the

collection marked "Mass" If you have a certain date put that on there too. Each Mass is \$10.00.

Message from Nigeria

Fr. Callistus made it safely back home. I sent him pictures of the snow, he said, "he sure is missing out on a lot and that he is thinking of all of us."

Sunday, February 4th

St. Blaise is the patron saint of people with diseases of the throat. On St. Blaise's feast day, many parishes bless the throats of their parishioners in a special ceremony. Two unlit candles are held next to each person's throat as the priest or deacon says, "Through the intercession of Saint Blaise, bishop and martyr, may God deliver you from every disease of the throat and from every other illness: In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy Spirit." Fr. Rob will be giving the blessing of St. Blaise before Mass.

World Day for Consecrated Life will be celebrated February 4. Please pray for all those who have made commitments in the consecrated life and be sure to thank them on their special day. May they continue to be inspired by Jesus Christ and respond generously to God's gift of their vocation. This Feast is also known as Candlemas Day; the day on which candles are blessed symbolizing Christ who is the light of the world. Fr. Rob will be blessing the candles that the church uses throughout the year.

With Deepest Sympathy

We would like to extend our deepest



sympathy to Carolyn Nunn & family on the loss of her sister, Lisa Kroeger Lake. She passed away on January 20th. We pray, "Eternal rest granted unto her,

O Lord. And let perpetual light shine upon her. May she rest in peace."